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Subject Two Events in the Provost's Lecture Series This Week

Colleagues,

There will be two events in the Provost's Lecture Series this week.

On Tuesday, April 1st, Murray Gell-Mann will speak on "Simplicity vs. 
Complexity, Regularity vs. Randomness" at 4:15 in Harriman Hall 137.  
Gell-Mann is a Nobel Laureate in Physics, a Distinguished Fellow at 
the Santa Fe Institute, and the author of "The Quark and the Jaguar: 
Adventures in the Simple and Complex."

On Wednesday, April 2nd, Francois Noudelmann, President of the 
College International de Philosophie, Paris, will speak on "French 
Anti-Americanism and the Question of the Shoah/Holocaust" at 4:30 in 
SAC 302.

The calendar of events for the Provost's Lecture Series can be found 
on the web at www.stonybrook.edu/sb/provlec.shtml.

Please pass along this information to any students you feel may be 
interested.

- Robert L. McGrath, Provost and Executive Vice President for 
Academic Affairs 


